
 

 

 

 

 
 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                

Chair 

U.S. House Committee on Appropriations                    

H-307, U.S. Capitol                                                       

Washington, D.C. 20515                                                                                                                                        

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  

U.S. House Committee on Appropriations                   

H-307, U.S. Capitol                                                       

Washington, D.C. 20515                                              

 

The Honorable David Price                                       

Chairman                                                                    

Transportation Appropriations 

Subcommittee          

2358-A Rayburn House Office Building                   

Washington, DC  20515                                             

  

The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 

Ranking Member 

Transportation Appropriations 

Subcommittee 

2358-A Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

 

Dear Chair DeLauro, Ranking Member Granger, Chair Price, and Ranking Member Diaz-Balart:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of La Mirada in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of La Mirada, located at 13700 La 

Mirada Boulevard, La Mirada CA 90638. The project to receive funding is the medians on 

Leffingwell Road from Arroyo Drive to Stamy Road. 

 

The funding would be used to construct landscaped median improvements over much of the area 

of Leffingwell Road between Telegraph Road and Stamy Road to improve traffic safety, enhance 

the aesthetics of the streetscape, and provide ecological and environmental benefits. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 


Linda T. Sánchez 

Member of Congress 


